
 

11 June 2024 

Public consultation 
Draft review report – Amendment recommendations to the ERA 

The Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) invites members of the public to 
comment on its 2024 review of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 2022. 

The Code regulates and controls the conduct of gas trading licensees and gas marketing 
agents, with the objective of protecting customers from undesirable marketing conduct and 
defining standards of conduct in the marketing of gas to customers. 
 
The GMCCC is a statutory committee appointed by the Economic Regulation Authority to 
advise it on matters related to the code. Under the Energy Coordination Act 1994, the GMCCC 
reviews the code every two years and provides a report with recommendations to the ERA.  
 
The purpose of each review is to assess the suitability of the code to ensure its provisions are 
fit for purpose and meeting the code’s objective.  
 
The GMCCC has reviewed the code and has published a draft review report for public 
consultation, including recommendations on changes to the code.  
 
Submissions are welcome on any matter related to the code.  
 
The consultation period closes at 5 pm (AWST) on Wednesday 17 July 2024.  
 
You can make a submission: 

• online at: www.erawa.com.au/consultation  

• by emailing it to: gmccc@erawa.com.au  

• by posting it to: PO Box 8469, PERTH BUSINESS CENTRE WA 6849 

 
General queries about the GMCCC or its code review should be emailed to the GMCCC’s 
executive officer at: gmccc@erawa.com.au.  
 
 
Sara O’Connor 
GMCCC CHAIR 
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